
 

 

10.7.2023 

Helsinki, Finland  
Ungdomens Nordiska Råd /Nordic Youth Council  
 

LETTER OF SUPPORT FOR TROMSØ'S CANDIDACY FOR EUROPEAN YOUTH CAPITAL 2026 

 

  
With this letter, the Nordic Youth Council, wants to express our enthusiastic support for Tromsø's as the 
European Youth Capital 2026. 

 
Tromsø's position as a finalist for the European Youth Capital 2026 holds great significance. With no other 
Nordic applicants in the running, the city has the potential to become a beacon of inspiration and a hub for 
youth-related initiatives in our region. 

 
The Nordic Youth Council is an organisation dedicated to be the youth voice in Nordic poltics for the one 
million young people that we represent. We work to ensure that young people are always heard and are an 
active part of decision-making. We firmly believe that Tromsø's selection as the European Youth Capital 
would be a great opportunity to showcase the region's commitment to empowering young individuals and 
strengthening their influence in shaping society. 

 
The Nordic Youth Council commends Tromsø's dedication to empowering young individuals and creating 
inclusive spaces for their voices to be heard. We endorse Tromsø's candidacy and give our full support to 
the city's aspirations of becoming the European Youth Capital 2026. We are confident that Tromsø, with 
its strong commitment to youth participation and its innovative approach to youth development, will excel 
in hosting a series of impactful initiatives that will inspire young people throughout Europe. 

 

 

 

 

With kind regards,  

 

Rasmus Emborg  
President of the Nordic Youth Council  
 


